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June 6, 1955

Dear Mrs. Ferenbaugh,

I have learned today that General
Ferenbaurh is plaming to leave Kerea goon,
and I am deeply sorry that we will soon
have to bid you goodbye.

*he President and I hope that we
will have the nleasure of seeing you bcfore
you leave, We are planning to go %o Chinhas
this weekend and will be there during the
following wask, If you are able to come to
Korea during this time we would oe very
happy to have you and General Fereubaugh
as our ruests in Chinhae. We have a gusst
house vhich s would he pleased to placs
at your disposal, and it could acgonmodatc
any members of General Ferembaugh's staff
who might accomoany him, Should you find
it more convenient to come after June 20
we would lika to pive a dinner in your
honor at Kyung Mu Dai.
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With affectlonate regards,



